ELLOWSHIP PUBLICATIONS

Box 271, Nyack, N. V.

April 2, 1963

Dear Ed:

I find in a letter from Father Philip Berrigan that you haven't gotten in touch with him. Perhaps I didn't ask you to although I thought I had. He is the priest I told you about in New Orleans who has done so much. It is Fr. Philip Berrigan, SSJ, St. Augustine's High School, 2600 London Avenue, New Oreleans 19, Louisiana. You ought to get in touch with him if nothing else as I think he would take some initiative in response. All the best.

Brewster Kneen